
 

3 April 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

In light of the sad news this week, we have taken the decision to close school at the 
earlier time of 12:00pm on Friday 4 April. School will remain open until normal time 
should your young person need to stay to be collected. 
 

There will also be no detentions today, or tomorrow. 
 

Best wishes 

The Carrington Team 

 
 


